
 

  Coming Soon… 
 

March 2015 

    Does it work?   
                          Read on… 

 Kids Kare 
 

news   brief 

GSSM will soon offer training in a compassion 
program for children developed by Sue Carr, wife of 
GSSM founder, Russ Carr. 

• Designed to be used in the U.S., Canada and 
Western Europe. 

• 3 ½ years of experimenting with the Carr’s 
grandchildren. 
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“Where’s the 
white 
paper?” 
The first question 
asked by 
granddaughter 
Kiaerah upon 
arriving at the Carr’s 
home for her Kids Kare afternoon (white paper is the outline for the days 
activities). 

“Is it Tuesday yet?” 
Asked repeatedly at home by Nadiah & Kiaerah anxiously awaiting their turn 
to come to Kids Kare. 

“Can we still have Kids Kare when we are 
older?” 
Asked by both children who have so much fun they just don’t want it to ever 
end. 

“Mamo, who 
are we going 
to help 
today?” 
 
Yelled across the 
classroom by Nadiah 
when picked up by 
“Mamo” (Sue Carr) for 
her one on one Kids 
Kare after school time. 
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TAKE A PEEK 
AT A 

SAMPLING OF 
KIDS KARE 
PROGRAMS 

 

• A visit to Salvation Army to see how this wonderful 
organization helps the homeless and others.  Take 
needed items (soap, personal items, clothing, etc…) to 
the shelter and bring cookies for the staff baked by 
the children. 

• Visit to Senior Care facility and meet with an 
individual from the church or others.  Bake cookies or 
other goodies and draw pictures for them. 

• Stop by and check out the animals at the Humane 
Society.  Take cat/dog food, “goodies” for the staff . 

• Natural Disasters: 

o When the horrendous Tsunami hit Japan not 
too long ago, Sue put together a means to 
demonstrate what happened when entire 
villages and towns were wiped out leaving 
thousands homeless. 

o Sue asked the girls what it would be like to 
lose your home and all of your belongings.  
Images were shown from recent news clips and 
Sue asked what could they do to help.  What 
comforts you when you are scared?, Sue asked.  
The girls both like to hold one of their special 
stuffed animals when they are frightened.  
Therefore, they concluded, they should send 
some stuffed animals to the Japanese children 
to comfort them.  Sue then asked a hard 
question, “What stuffed animal is your favorite, 
the one you like the most? 

Continued on Next Page… 

In our world today it is hard to find many 
young people concerned about others…most 
often it is all about self.  Jesus tells us to love 
our neighbors, to care for those who are 
hurting to help the helpless and love the 
unloved. 
 

So what is Kids Kare 
all about?? 



 

 

  
 
 

 Kids Kare 
 

On behalf of  

GSSM 
We want to thank you 
for your prayers and 
help for our training 

program as we prepare 
dedicated students who 
are eager to go into the 

harvest fields of our 
needy world. 

 
As new students apply 

for our next term 
scholarships are 

urgently needed to 
assist these deeply 

committed individuals.  
Please pray that the 
Lord will provide the 
help needed for these 
deserving students.   

Blessings! Russ 

GSSM will be announcing the start up of 
our Kids Kare program in the near 
future.  Part of the delay is due to Sue’s 
battle with cancer.  She just completed 
her treatments and now is on the slow 
road to recovery.  We would appreciate 
your prayers for her.  We are all anxious 
to start this program….Sue being the 
most excited! 

Wouldn’t it be nice to see 
children everywhere caring 

about others in need? 
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Continued… 
Both eagerly shared their special animals.  Then Sue said, 
“would you be willing to give your favorite stuffed animal 
to a child in Japan?”  After some agonizing moments, both 
girls gave Sue their favorite animals to comfort some homeless 
Japanese children who lost everything.  

These animals along with a few other items were taken to a 
Christian organization, Gleaning for the World, where the 
girls were treated royally by the Gleaning people.  They took 
them into the warehouse where the girls placed their donations 
with notes in to a box bound for Japan. 

There were tears of joy shed then.  Saying goodbye to your 
favorite animal and yet wanting to help others filled their 
hearts.   


